From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Rebuilding Together Metro Chicago Meeting

Good morning Steve,

I attended this board meeting in my official capacity,  a light buffet was served.  

Judith Frydland, Commissioner

Department of Buildings

